
Back-to-School is fast in its approach! Please make sure to be very involved in your child’s 
education the first two weeks back at school. What does “involved” mean? 
 

• For our elementary families: Please take at least one morning off to go observe 
your child’s classroom. Make sure the school year is off to a great start by 
introducing yourself to your child’s teacher, and making sure the child-teacher 
match is beginning positively. Talk to your child’s teacher or school principal or us if 
you have concerns. 

 
• For our middle and high school families: Please make sure your child is enrolled 

in the right classes. Sometimes this can be a confusing process, so please call us 
immediately if you have any concerns. I am always mostly concerned with what 
math level students are being programmed in, so be very aware. Counselors are only 
human—mistakes can be made.  

 
• Please set up a consistent homework routine right away! Do not take the 

answer: “I have no homework.” The more you are on top of schoolwork in the 
fall—the better your spring will be. 


